NHS ADDINGTON MEDICAL CENTRE



NEWSLETTER WINTER 2023

We hope this newsletter finds you in good health and high spirits. As your dedicated general practitioners, we're thrilled to share some exciting updates and express our gratitude for your continued trust in our services.

Wirtual eConsult Triage Form Appreciation:

A heartfelt thank you to each patient who has embraced our virtual eConsult triage form. Your proactive use of this platform has not only streamlined communication but has also allowed us to provide timely and efficient care. Your well-being is our priority, and your cooperation is truly valued.

Patient Participation Group (PPG) Launch:

We're thrilled to introduce our Patient Participation Group (PPG), a forum where your feedback becomes the cornerstone of our improvement. Your insights matter, and the PPG provides a platform for open dialogue on how we can enhance your healthcare experience. Join us in shaping the future of Addington Medical Centre!

Primary Care Network (PCN) Collaboration:

Exciting times lie ahead as we announce our collaboration with neighbouring practices through the newly formed Primary Care Network (PCN). This collaborative effort ensures a broader range of services, increased accessibility, and a stronger healthcare network for our community. Together, we aim to provide comprehensive care that meets the evolving needs of each patient.

We're enthusiastic about these developments and look forward to your active participation in our PPG and the continued success of our PCN. Your trust is the driving force behind our commitment to delivering quality healthcare.

Thank you for being an essential part of the Addington Medical Centre family.

Best regards,

Patricia

Practice Manager

addingtonmedicalcentre.co.uk